
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: May 11, 2016 

To: Chilmark Board of Selectmen 

From: Ebba Hierta, Library Director 

Re: Temporary Youth Services Librarian 

 

Dear Selectmen, 

 

At their May, 10 meeting the Chilmark Library Board of Trustees recommended the hiring of 

Olivia Larsen to fill the temporary position of Youth Services Librarian. Olivia has the education 

and experience we need to fill this position while our regular Youth Services Librarian is on 

leave. 

 

Olivia has been working at the Chilmark Library since she graduated from college in 2012 and 

she earned her Master’s Degree in Library Science in 2015. Of the six people who applied for the 

position, she was far and above the best candidate. She is working part time with us presently 

and will be able to take on the duties full time on June 20. Please join us in welcoming her. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ebba Hierta 

Library Director 


